
Robert Grant 
Employee Relations 
u.B.c. 
Dear Mr . Grant, 

July 12. 1976 

Rei Status of Non-Professional Women Study 

Pl&ase be advised that the Union decided at its last membership-meeting 
to participate 1n the proposed. study of the Status of Non- Professional 
WOllen at U.B.C. 

Nominations for our representatives on the COIIIJDittee have been opened and 
will close at our next meeting, at which time we aay hold an election by 
referendum bal lot •. 

We will be 1n tooch in regard to the necessary arrangements . We look for -
ward to .Q~ first meeting. 

uly, 

Ian Mackenzie 
President 


